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	[bookmark: Addressee_E]To:
-	Administrations of Member States of the Union;
-	ITU-T Sector Members;
-	ITU-T Associates;
-	ITU Academia

	Contact:
	Vijay Mauree
	

	Tel:
	+41 22 730 5591
	

	Fax:
	+41 22 730 5853
	

	E-mail:
	figi-symposium@itu.int
tsbevents@itu.int 
	Copy to:
-	The Chairmen and Vice-Chairmen of ITU-T Study Groups;
-	The Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau;
-	The Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau;
-	The Directors of ITU Regional and Area Offices 

	Subject:
	Financial Inclusion Global Initiative (FIGI) Symposium 
(Fully Virtual, 18 May-24 June 2021)


[bookmark: StartTyping_E]Dear Sir/Madam,
[bookmark: suitetext][bookmark: text]1	I would like to inform you that the Financial Inclusion Global Initiative (FIGI) Symposium will be taking place virtually from 18 May to 24 June 2021. This third and final edition will take place as a series of independent sessions every Tuesday and Thursday.

2	FIGI Symposium is co-organized by the International Telecommunication Union (ITU), the World Bank Group, and the Committee on Payments and Market Infrastructures of the Bank for International Settlements, with the support of the Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation.

3	The purpose of the FIGI Symposium will be to share the results of the implementation of country-led reforms, explore latest fintech and technology trends in digital finance and discuss how COVID-19 pandemic has accelerated regulatory reforms which have enabled more people to join the financial system using digital finance. The event will showcase national implementations in Egypt, China and Mexico and working groups on Security, Infrastructure and Trust; Electronic Payment Acceptance and Digital Identity. It will be organized thematically and include the following themes: (i) Fintech inclusion; (ii) Protecting consumers; (iii) Cybersecurity ad trust; (iv) Gender equity; (v) Digital ID; (vi) Electronic payments acceptance and (vii) Symposium spotlight.
4	The Symposium aims to:
· Showcase how emerging technologies impact financial inclusion and digital financial services; 
· Provide a unique platform for regulators, policymakers and DFS experts to share lessons learned about the different digital financial models and services, ways to mitigate risks in fast changing ICT and digital payment environments, and the impact of emerging technologies on the ecosystem;
· Provide thought leadership on digital financial inclusion strategies and technological innovations in the area of DFS;
· Consider the impact of COVID-19 on digital financial inclusion and lessons learned; and
· Highlight lessons learned and findings from FIGI country implementations and working groups. 
5	The FIGI Symposium provides a forum for dialogue amongst telecom and financial sector authorities, financial service providers, and related stakeholders from around the world to share experiences and perspectives on scaling up digital financial services.
6	This Symposium will be held in English only. 
7	Participation in the Symposium is open to ITU Member States, Sector Members, Associates and Academic Institutions and to any individual from a country that is a member of ITU who wishes to contribute to the work. This includes individuals who are also members of international, regional and national organizations. Participation in the Symposium is free of charge and open to all.
8	All pertinent information relating to Symposium including the draft programme, speakers, moderators, etc. will be made available on the event website at: https://figi.itu.int .

This website will be updated regularly as new or modified information becomes available. Participants are requested to check periodically for new updates.
9	Online registration is mandatory for all participants to be able to participate in the event. More information on registration will be available on the event website.

Yours faithfully,
[image: ]Chaesub Lee
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
International Telecommunication Union • Place des Nations • CH-1211 Geneva 20 • Switzerland
Tel: +41 22 730 5111 • Fax: +41 22 733 7256 • E-mail: itumail@itu.int • www.itu.int
image2.PNG
(signed)




image1.png




